
Lincoln Fighting 
Zebras Football Spirit 
Wear

We are excited to offer customizable spirit wear this year through Katy’s 
Kustoms.  Katy’s Kustoms will be onsite at Lincoln High School during the 
Lift-a-thon on June 13th and the first home JV/Varsity game on August 22nd.  
You will be able to purchase spirit wear at these events that can be 
customized on site.  These are great opportunities to select fresh new 
products tailored the way you want them!

Coming soon!  Order customizable Lincoln Fighting Zebras spirit wear 
online at https://katyskustom.com from our online locker room.  Pick from 
a variety of products and sizes and select the customized features you 
want at checkout.  Check back on the website soon!  

We will still have our traditional spirit wear booth at all home 
Frosh/JV/Varsity games featuring standard spirit wear items and sizes.  

If you have any questions, please contact 
spiritwear@fightingzebrasfootball.com.

Thank you!

Julie Wiswell

Lincoln Fighting Zebras Spirit Wear Chair
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